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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and representatives of City of
Bihać was held in premises of the FGA on 19 July 2022.

Many activities within the land administration sector are realized on the territory of the City and the most
successful is the harmonization between land registry and cadastral data. The harmonization process was
finalized in 9 cadastral municipalities while in 3 c.m. the process is still ongoing.

The public exhibition of data regarding survey and cadastral classification of land is also very important
project for the City of Bihać because the exhibition activities were started before the war, and bearing in
mind that legal framework and technical assumptions have been created so far, it is necessary to approach
the continuation of the process. At the meeting was agreed that the City of Bihać through the City Council
should create an exhibition program for the upcoming period in order to continue the process next year.

It was also discussed on projects of the address register, utility cadastre and sales price register and
expressed willingness to continue the started activities.
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